
CITY COUNCIL 
CITY OF ROYAL CITY 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
There may be a quorum of Council members in attendance at the Park Expansion 
meeting to gather public input.  The meeting will be held at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
September 17, 2024, at City Hall, 445 Camilia Street in Royal City prior to the regular 
Council meeting at 7:00 p.m.  

The purpose of the meeting is to gather public input.  No City business will be 
conducted.   


